(To be issued on company’s letterhead)
Date:

The Superintending Engineer

Tirunelveli / Udumalpet Electricity Distribution Circle

Tirunelveli / Udumalpet
Dear Sir


Sub: Elecy. – Harmonics – Notice issued – Reply Submitted – Reg.

Ref: Your Letter                          dt..

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Kindly refer to your letter cited to our HTSC Nos.              

Indian Wind Power Association (IWPA), Chennai has represented to TANGEDCO and the Hon’ble TNERC requesting for deferring the implementation of Harmonics in the WEGs until the measurement methodology is arrived and intimated to the generators.
CMD of TANGEDCO had instituted a committee on April 29, 2017 to arrive at a conclusive methodology for harmonics measurements after discussing the problems and complexities to be encountered in the measurement of harmonics in SPGs / WEGs. 
The committee is yet to give the report and approved by the CMD.
Meanwhile the letter referred to above has been received regarding maintaining the harmonic limits.
We are a member of the IWPA and a copy of the BP is enclosed.  
In the above circumstances, we request you to wait until the committee formulates the procedure / methodology for measuring harmonics in WEGs.

Thanking you

Yours faithfully

For _____________
Authorized Signatory

Encl: as above.

